anne Baldwin

From: George Smith

Sent: 07 April 2021 16:29

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Planning application 21/00517/F

From: Jon Abbor

Sent: 07 April 2021 16:25
To: George Smith <George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 21/00517/F

Dear Mr Smith

I should be grateful if you would add my comments below to the objections to the 21/00517/F planning application
on the Cherwell planning portal.

| have been dismayed to discover, via the internet, that the owner and operator of the Wroxton Motocross track are
staging a practice day there on Sunday April 11 in total defiance of CDC’s instruction that there should be no activity
at the site before a decision on the planning application is made. Riders from all over the country and not just locally
are being encouraged to attend.

| hope that it will be brought to the attention of all planning committee members that this is yet one more example
of Wroxton Motocross flaunting regulations, confident that once again they will get away with it. Were their
planning application to be approved with conditions attached, how long would it be before those conditions were
completely ignored allowing the inexorable expansion of Wroxton Motocross?

Lorna Abbott
New Poplars
Hornton
Banbury
OX15 6BW

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



